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Christ Church 

Primary School 

Summer Fair 22 

Friday 8th July 

3.30pm - 6pm 
The Christ Church Parents Association (CCPA) are working hard to prepare for our 

Summer Fair 2022! 

After almost 3 years without a fair, we are really looking forward to having a super fundraiser that 

brings our special school community together for fun and games! 

The fair will be outdoors and stalls will be set up during the afternoon on the main astro, in the art 

studio and in the annex building ready for the fair to begin at 3.30pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We ask that families collect children promptly and move away from the school gates to keep 

everyone safe. The main school gates will be closed onto the astro until the fair opens to enable 

the CCPA to set up the fair. Access to the fair will be via the green pedestrian gate at 3.30pm. 

We really do hope you can come and join us at this community event, to support the CCPA in 

fundraising for added extras for our children. 

Kind regards, Christ Church Team 

In order for us to dismiss children safely, there will be a slight change to the end of the school day: 

- FS2 children & their siblings – will be dismissed at 3pm from the green gates, with parents 

waiting in front of the annex rather than on the astro please. 

- Y1 pupils & their siblings – will be dismissed at 3pm from the top of the driveway (CC4C 

gates) 

- Year 2 children & their siblings – will be dismissed at 3.15pm from the usual green gates  

- Y3 pupils & their siblings – will be dismissed at 3.15pm from the top of the driveway 

(CC4C gates) 

- Year 4, 5 & 6 children – will be dismissed at 3.30pm from the top of the driveway (CC4C 

gates) 

- ont of the annex rather than on the astro please. 

 

- Please note that CC4C will be operating as usual if you require this service 


